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As a person who often has houseless camps in my own neighborhood (Woodland Park), I really
appreciate that our city leadership is looking for new creative ways to help support people who are
houseless due to our regions emergent lack of affordable housing. I support utilizing public spaces,
including plans that impact grass (which is a renewable resource). This plan will have a positive
effect on our immediate neighborhood and can hopefully carve out safe spaces for houseless people
and families.
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